
Administration, Maintenance and 

EMO Air Program Collaborate on 

Landscaping Project 

Starting in April, Tribal programs have been collaborating on landscaping projects around the Paiute Professional buildings.  The 

efforts to date have focused on the planter at the entry to the parking lot on Tu Su Lane and the beds along the South wall of the 

Toiyabe Indian Health Project Clinic.  The project was initiated by Chief Executive Officer, Glenn Hall and Chief Operations Of-

ficer, Michael Lumsden who contacted the Maintenance Department and Environmental Program.  Toni Richards, the Air Quality 

Specialist who has training in horticulture provided technical assistance on design, plant selection and the drip irrigation system.  

Michael Allen, Robert Chavez, Francis LaFrombois, and Jeff Paco, from the Maintenance Department did all of the hard work of site 

preparation, hauling mulch, and planting. 

The Maintenance Crew Installing New Plants Michael Lumsden and Glenn Hall in Front 

of the Flower Bed 

 

Overview 

Left to right: Rose óRainbow Knockoutô, Sunroses, Weigela 


